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Audit Development Programme 
Johannesburg / 31 October 2014
 
 
Dear Stakeholder

The IRBA is excited about the introduction of its new delivery model, the Audit Development Programme (ADP). In November 2014 the IRBA will be hosting the last PPE. This means that the route to qualifying as a Registered Auditor (RA) has changed. The ADP is effective on 1 January 2015. 

For your convenience we have attached to this email the following:
· The ADP Booklet. This booklet will give you an overview of the workings of the ADP.
· Two templates (JP1 and A1). As you read the document reference to these templates will be made. 

The documents can also be accessed on the IRBA website at www.irba.co.za

For queries on the ADP, or should you require the IRBA to schedule an ADP presentation at your firm, please contact Robert Zwane at rzwane@irba.co.za


Laine Katzin 
Director: Education, Training and Professional Development

About the IRBA

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by Registered Auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes.


[bookmark: Text2]





